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THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR HARVEST DONATIONS

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

OCT

14th School Photographs/Parents 
Conferencing

16th PTFA Disco

17th Year 3 Trip

18th Year 5B Class 
Assembly/Reception Play & 
Stay 2.00 -3.00 p.m./School 
closes for half-term

29th School re-opens

30th PTFA Meeting 6.00 p.m.

31st Closing date for Secondary 
School admissions

NOV

1st Visit from The Bethany 
Project.  Gold Book Assembly

4th Year 5B trip

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Yr 5/6 Newspaper Club/
Game Building Club 

Tues Netball/Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed Football Club

Thurs KS2 Dodgeball/Football Club

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

GAME BUILDING CLUB PUPIL VOICE

This week Year 6 have been applying 
their coding skills by writing algorithms 
for Lego.

We’ve had a lot of fun!

SCHOOL NEWS

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
A reminder that school photographs will be taken on Monday 14th October.

PTFA DISCO
Tickets for the PTFA Disco on Wednesday 16th October are available from the school office.  
Tickets are £3 and this includes a hot dog and drink.  Reception, Years 1, 2  & 3,  5.00 – 6.00 
p.m., Years 4-6, 6.30 – 7.30 p.m.

YEAR 5B CLASS ASSEMBLY
Year 5B Class Assembly is on Friday 18th October at 9.05 a.m.  We look forward to seeing 
you.

ROSSENDALE HOSPICE PENNY PINCHING BOXES
Please return boxes to school before Wednesday 30th October.  Thank you for supporting 
this worthy cause.

SECONDARY SCHOOL ADMISSIONS
A reminder that Thursday 31st October 2019 is the closing date for Secondary School 
Applications.  Please apply online at www.lancshire.gov.uk/schools.

HALF TERM
A reminder that school closes at 3.25 p.m. on Friday 18th October and re-opens on TUESDAY 
29TH OCTOBER.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our next Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 1st November at 2.45 p.m.  

There are still places available for KS1 
Game Building Club which will be 
running from 3.30-4.30 for 6 weeks 
from 4th November to 9th December.

If you have lost your leaflet, there is a 
copy on the website under ‘News 
Items’.

Book online at: 
www.jamcoding.co.uk/courses. 

http://www.lancshire.gov.uk/schools
http://www.jamcoding.co.uk/courses

